
              

              

           

 

 

 

                                                January 21, 2021 

 

To:    Mayor and Members of City Council    202100176 

 

From:  Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: Ordinance – Trison Drive New Street Name 

 

 

 

Transmitted is an Ordinance captioned: 

 

NAMING a new street located in the Sayler Park neighborhood as “Trison 

Drive.” 

 

Summary 

In accordance with the City of Cincinnati Committee of Names, Procedure for 

Processing Proposals for the naming or renaming of City Facilities and streets, as 

empowered by Resolution 16-2003, the Department of City Planning has received a 

request to name a new street to be submitted for consideration by the City Planning 

Commission. The request came from the Ritter Farm Development Company to name 

a new street within the Ritter Farms Subdivision that will become a public street. 

The Subdivision Improvement Plan for this new street was approved by the City 

Planning Commission on July 17, 2020. The developer is proposing to extend the 

western terminus of Daniels Walk to create the new street which curves to the 

northeast. The new street is proposed to be called Trison Drive and will be lined with 

new single-family homes and end in a cul-de-sac. The name Trison Drive is not a 

person, but a made-up name by the petitioner. 

 

 

The City Planning Commission recommended the following on December 18, 2020, to 

City Council: 

 

APPROVE the proposed naming of a new street, Trison Drive, in Sayler Park. 

 

 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director, Department of City Planning 


